Our Ref: Your Ref: Contact:

Tel: 01698 274930 Fax: 01698 749702

E Mail: enquires@lawmuir.n-lanark.sch.uk

Date: 24 October 2018



Head Teacher
Lorraine Hunter
Lawmuir Primary School
Footfield Road
Orbiston
BELLSHILL
ML4 2BY

Dear Parent/Carer,

Yours sincerely

## Choir After School Club for Primary 4 to 7 Children

As part of our *Out of School Hours Learning* programme we have organised a Choir after school club for Primary 4 to 7 children. The club will run on Tuesdays from 3pm to 4pm starting Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> November until Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> December 2018. The club will be run by Mrs McQuade.

Children who attend the club will be required to bring a bottle of water.

The number of places that we are able to offer is limited so, if the club is over-subscribed, names will be drawn from a hat.

If your child is interested in attending this club please complete the form below and return it to the school by Monday 29<sup>th</sup> October 2018. If your child is given a place an additional permission form will be sent home for you to complete before that start of the club. Returning the form below does not guarantee a place so please wait for the second letter confirming your child's place before making any child care arrangements.

If you have any questions about the club please contact Jillian Law Active School Co-ordinator

Mrs Lorraine Hunter
Head Teacher

Lawmuir Primary School
Choir After School

Child's Name \_\_\_\_\_\_ Class/Stage \_\_\_\_\_

My child would like to take part in the Choir after school club.

Parent/Carer's signature \_\_\_\_\_\_ return to J.L



